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All students registered at Aspenwood Elementary will attend school on Monday, Sept. 22 from 8:40 am to 9:30 am.
· All Returning students will go their last year classrooms for attendance report.
· New Kindergarten students and families will report to the Gym for attendance report.
· Newly Registered students and families will report to the Library for attendance report.
All Aspenwood students from Grade 1 to Grade 5 will be attending school fulltime from Tuesday, Sept. 23 onwards.
 New Kindergarten Children and Parents
Kindergarten teachers will be hosting ‘Welcoming Conversations’ with families throughout the week of Tuesday, Sept, 23 to Friday, Sept. 25.
This week, Kindergarten students will also have’ Gradual Entry’ in small groups. Specific details of this schedule will be available on Monday morning at our welcome attendance in the gym.
What will ‘Welcoming Conversations look like?
· New Kindergarten students and parents will sign up for the ‘Welcoming  Conversations’ with a Kindergarten teacher on Monday morning in the gym. Welcoming Conversation will be held during this first week in the afternoons.
What will Gradual Entry look like?
· Kindergarten students will attend in small groups in the morning.
· 8:45 am to 10:15 am - Group A students  
· 10:35 am to 11:50 am – Group B students
· 12:45 pm to  3:00 pm – Welcoming Conversations
Monday Sept. 29 all Aspenwood Kindergarten students will begin their school journey as fulltime students at Aspenwood from 8:40 am to 2:40 pm.


